
December 3, 2019 
Item No. 14 

 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  November 26, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:  Citizens Against The Train (CATT) Video 
 
FROM: Bob Solari 

Commissioner, District 5 
 
  
CATT has produced a series of videos as it continues to get Virgin Trains to do the right 
thing. I would like to show the first video and then see if the Board will allow the video and 
future videos to be put on the County T. V. and website. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bob 
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